Docket Item #6 & 7

Samantha Lockwood

From: Preservation

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 3:53 PM

To: Samantha Lockwood

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL]Comment BAR Docket #6 & 7 Sept. 27, 2022

From: Barbara Dunn <btdunn@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 3:41 PM

To: Preservation <Preservation@alexandriava.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Comment BAR Docket #6 & 7 Sept. 27, 2022

[You don't often get email from btdunn@comcast.net. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

TO: Board of Architectural Review

REGARDING:

Docket #6 & 7

BAR2022-00300 & BAR2022-00424
Old and Historic Alexandria District
September 27, 2022

410 Jefferson Street

Dear Members,

We are writing to express our full and unqualified support for the changes proposed by our neighbor to her property at
410 Jefferson Street.

Our home at 408 Jefferson Street is the closest east side neighbor property to number 410. The two homes directly face
one another; the visual impact of the proposed addition and deck would be most evident to us. We like it. The design is
attractive and thoughtful. We appreciate that a one-story addition versus a two-story expansion is proposed.

We also appreciate that the proposed addition and deck, and its interior design, will render the home more flexible for
aging in place.

Sincerely,

Barbara Dunn
Robert Taggart

408 Jefferson Street
Alexandria VA 22314

DISCLAIMER: This message was sent from outside the City of Alexandria email system.
DO NOT CLICK any links or download attachments unless the contents are from a trusted source.





